Dear parent / person with parental responsibility,
Our AS Level Geography class will be visiting Hothersall Lodge and the River Wyre on the 15th of April 2016 to conduct a river study as part of the requirement for the Geographical Skills examination in May.  We will be collecting data on the River Wyre and examining the flood prevention schemes at Garstang.
Pupils are asked to contribute £30 towards the trip.  This will help to pay for the instructor, specialist equipment and diesel costs.  We need to set off from school at 9.00am so please take this into account if your child arrives by bus.  We will be back at school at approximately 5.00pm.
It is important that students take into consideration the weather forecasts when deciding what to pack.  I would suggest a minimum of: 

· Waterproofs

· Strong sturdy footwear

· Wellies

· Multiple layers
· Towel

Please do not hesitate to contact me at school if you have any questions.
Yours sincerely,
Mr C Devlin (Head of Geography)



I give / do not give permission for my son/daughter to attend the AS fieldtrip.
Name of Student
_______________________________________

Signed


_______________________________________

Print Name

_______________________________________
Date


_______________________________________
Accommodation


Hothersall Lodge Outdoor Education Centre,


Hothersall Lane, Longridge,


Preston, 


Lancashire.


PR3 2XB


Tel: 01254 878422











